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1 message

Jessica <jaalison@bellsouth.net> Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 8:08 PM
To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Hello,

I recently heard news of a proposal to build a sand and gravel mining processing plant next to the Thompson River
on 54th St. Road and CR396. This is apparently an area with bald eagles nests and a critical wildlife conservation 
area. The significant impact of noise, dust, dirt, large trucks on the residential roads and disruption to wildlife 
would be devastating. Could you please consider building this plant in an area that would not destroy vital 
habitat for our wildlife?

Thank you,
Jessica Alison


